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I do not support HB3501.  I oppose giving anyone the right to occupy a public area 

without a time limit - effectively privatizing public property.   

The accumulation of the detritus commonly surrounding Portland's tents and RV's in 

public areas is unacceptable - this bill gives legal protection to garbage - I oppose 

this. 


